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REF No: MOALFI/SDFA&BE/ABDP/PROC2021/SM/04-11 

April 15,2021 

To Whom It May Concern 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENTION TO AWARD CONSULTANCY TO UNDERTAKE 

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT OF EXISTING/NEW PONDS/RESERVOIRS 
FOR THE AQUACULTURE BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME (ABDP). 

MOALF /SDFA&BE /ABDP /RFP /2019-2020/017. 

This notice of award notifies the public of our decision to award the above 
consultancy to contract to M/s Safe Environment Consultancy Ltd of P.O. Box 

1975-00100 Nairobi 

a) The following bidders were Successful at EOI stage and were issued with 
Request for Proposal Document: 

 

Serial Bidder Code Bidder Name and Address  score 

1 8 GEODEV (K) LIMITED 100 

2 6 
SAFE ENVIRONMENT 

CONSULTING LIMITED 90 
 
 

b) The Following Bidders submitted Request for Proposal: 
 

Serial Bidder Name and Address 

1 SAFE ENVIRONMENT CONSULTING LIMITED 
 

c) The bidders scored as follows in the combined Financial and Technical 

evaluation: 

Serial 

Bidder Name and 

Address 

Combined Scores Bid Price Kes 

1 

SAFE 
ENVIRONMENT 

CONSULTING 
LIMITED 

96.68 9,999,404.83 
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The purchaser, Aquaculture Business Development Programme therefore awarded 

the above contract to SAFE ENVIRONMENT CONSULTING LIMITED at their 

quoted price of Kes 9,999,404.83. 

Clarification on this award can be sought from the Procurement Specialist, Samuel 

Muthui Ikima through email: procurement@abdpcu.org 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Sammy Macaria 

Programme Coordinator 

Aquaculture Business Development Programme 
 


